
 

 

 

 

Update: NLC salary increase 2024/25 (COLA)  
 

The PSA has rejected the employer's final offer of a 4.4%-salary increase (Total Cost to Company) and 

an additional 2.6%, which was proposed to be paid either as a once-off amount or in monthly instalments. 

 

Members have mandated the PSA  to demand a 7%-salary increase (Total Cost to Company). Despite 

the PSA's rejection, the employer unilaterally implemented the 4.4% increase and paid the 2.6% as a 

lump sum in October 2024. 

 

The PSA will now proceed with a dispute process and refer the matter to the CCMA for resolution. 

Members will be kept informed. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Perma Thobela on 082 880 8929 / 

perma.thobela@psa.co.za or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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